
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Members in Service 
 

Ushers:    Marc Riddle, Rusty Hiett 
Deacon of the Month:  Marc Riddle 
Nursery:    Robin Morrison 
Kids Praise   Carrie Hyatt & Misty Cobb 
Audio/Video Team:  Audio – Tim Perry 

Camera – Steve Wainright 
Computer – Carla Tullis 

Counters:   Bobby Bailey, Ted Beam 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Wednesday, January 15       6:00 pm Bible Study 
     HBC Kids Ministry 
     Frontline Student Ministry 
 

Friday, January 17- Monday, January 20   Youth Retreat (Gatlinburg, TN) 
 

Sunday, January 19          9:00 am Sunday School  
        10:00 am Worship Service 
    
             

    
      
                                 

   
     
  
    
  
 
  
 

 

 

Announcements 
 Frontline Student Ministry will be going on their Winter Retreat January 17-

20. Please be in prayer for safe travels to and from Gatlinburg, TN. 
Parents/guardians will meet in the Worship Center after today’s service to 
receive the itinerary and fill out any necessary paperwork. 
 

 Join us in the fellowship hall Wednesday nights at 6:00 for Bible Study! The 
HBC Kids Ministry meets on the 2nd floor in the Children’s Department and the 
Frontline Student Ministry meets in The Cave.  
 

 This year’s Salt Lake City Mission Trip is scheduled for June 21-27. We will 
have an interest meeting on Sunday, January 26 following the Worship 
Service. More information will be given at this time. 
 

 There will be a MinistrySafe Training on Sunday, January 26 at 4:00 PM. 
Everyone that works with our children and/or youth ministries is asked to attend.  
 

 Several discipleship training (D-Life) groups meet throughout the week, and 
we’d love for you to join us! Find the one that fits your schedule and contact the 
church office or group leader for more info. 

Women’s D-Life Group Meetings: 
 Robin Morrison’s group meets at her home on Sunday evenings at 6:00. 
 Madison Owen’s group meets at her home Tuesday evenings at 7:00. 
 Sheila Guthrie’s group will resume their Wednesday afternoon meetings on January 8 at 4:30 in 

the Ruth Class on the 3rd floor. They will be studying the Old Testament. 
 Cammie Benefield’s group meets Thursday mornings at 9:30 in the HBC conference room. They 

are studying the Old Testament. 
 Katie Austin’s group will begin meeting at her home on Thursday evenings at 7:00. Their first 

meeting will be January 30, and they will be studying the New Testament. 
 

Men’s D-Life Group Meetings: 
 Keith Raisanen’s group meets at Jack’s on Tuesday mornings at 7:30. 
 Brent Thompson’s group meets at Jack’s on Wednesday mornings at 7:00. 
 Bobby Bailey’s group meets in the Pairs & Spares Sunday School classroom on the 3rd floor 

Wednesday evenings at 4:30. 
 

 The next Diamond Set luncheon is scheduled for February 4 at 11:00 AM in 
the fellowship hall. David Howle will be speaking. All are welcome to attend. 
 

 Food donations for the Backpack Buddies Program at Fruithurst Elementary 
are being collected in the Fellowship Hall. Please donate items that a student 
can prepare, don't require extra ingredients, and won’t be easily damaged in a 
backpack. 
 

 Pick up your HBC Frontline Ministries Cookbook at the Welcome Desk 
today! They are $15 and all proceeds go toward upcoming youth retreats and 
mission trips.  
 

 

C h u r c h  I n f o r m a t i o n  

M a i l i n g :  P .  O .  B o x  1 1 6 ,  P h y s i c a l :  1 5 5  A l m o n  S t r e e t ,  

H e f l i n ,  A l a b a m a  3 6 2 6 4  

P h o n e :  2 5 6 - 4 6 3 - 2 5 7 6  

E m a i l :   h e f l i n b a p t i s t @ c e n t u r y t e l . n e t  

W e b s i t e :   w w w . h e f l i n b a p t i s t . o r g  

                     

Heflin Baptist Church 
January 12, 2025 

 


